
Changes to the mandatory internship cooperation agreements from 01.08.2023  

  

Dear Students,  

As from 1 August 2023, Dr. Lajos György Szabó, Acting Rector, will fulfil the position 

of Rector of the University, he will be listed as the legal representative in the 

cooperation agreements for mandatory internships from that date. The new 

agreements are available on the website (downloadable forms). 

Please use them! 

If you are planning to start your mandatory internship (with a duration of 6 weeks or 

longer) in the near future and you have already got your agreement signed by the 

student agency or the internship company, we can accept the agreement if the date of 

signature is 31 July 2023 or earlier (the University’s signatures are valid even if the 

date is later).  

If Dr. Előd Takáts, Rector, is indicated on the document and the signature is dated 1 

August 2023 or later, unfortunately a new signature is required. In this case, please 

download and have the new document signed and submit it to the Internship Office. If 

you encounter any problems, please report them to bce.szakmai.gyakorlat@uni-

corvinus.hu.  

Best regards:  

Internship Office  
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